

15/09/2017

THANK YOU!

This has been a very busy week, with the children up to full speed in their learning. We have a number of exciting activities and events coming up over the coming weeks, so I hope that you will enjoy hearing about them.

I would like to ask for your help with something. There are many things we would like to do for the children at school, however, sometimes finances become something we really have to think about. I would like to ask if you think you have a way to help, we would love to hear from you.

It might be that you can do 'matched funding' of an event at the Christmas Fair. It could be that you or your work are getting rid of laptops or computers - we would always want to at least hear what they are, as they could still be better than some of our older models. You might know someone who is famous, or has a skill or interest that would benefit the children - we could arrange for them to come into school. The possibilities are endless, but I just wanted to let you know that we need you! If you have any ideas, please feel free to email me at: roger.billing@thewroxham.net

Thank you in advance.

PUPIL PREMIUM

You will have received a letter about Pupil Premium this week. The whole process of applying is very simple and if you are successful, we are able to further support your child in school. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me or the office.

For more information please visit:

<u>www.hertsdirect.org/freeschoolmeals</u> 5 minute application time, decision usually straight away.

ACHIEVEMENTS

Congratulations to our amazing Nursery children. They have started this week and have really enjoyed the activities inside and outside of the classroom.

If your child achieves something outside of school, please email me and I will include them in the newsletter.

roger.billing@thewroxham.net

15/09/2017

CAMPING

The WSFA are very sorry to have cancelled the camping for this weekend due to the unpredictable weather. We would like to carry bookings forward to the spring. We will do this automatically for all campers and you don't need to take further action.

If, however, you would prefer to cancel your booking and receive a refund, please could you email wroxhamcamping@gmail.com with your bank account details and we will cancel your booking and arrange a refund. Alternatively please put a note in the WSFA box next to the office.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

When you are thinking about buying new uniforms for your children, please bear in mind that LeeJoys give 10% of sales of Wroxham uniform back to the school. To participate in this scheme, please collect a voucher from the store at the time of purchase. This voucher should then be handed into the school office. Thank you.

LIBRARY

If there is someone who would like to support the school by volunteering in the library, we would love to hear from you! Full training for the associated software would be provided and you have a band of able Year 6 children who also help. Please contact the office or catch me on the playground.

PHOTO WALLPAPER

A strange one, but I thought it was worth an ask. If anyone has any links with a company who create photo wallpaper or complete any other type of large scale printing, we would love to hear from you. We have a number of areas around school that we would like to redesign and it would be great to have a starting point.

PHONICS EVENING - THURSDAY 21 SEPTEMBER

We have our Phonics meeting, for parents in Nursery and Reception, next Thursday evening - from 7pm-8pm. Any information from the evening will be on the Nursery and Reception blog in the following days.

Mr Billing